
Lord God,

the coronavirus is spreading around 
the world, so we children can’t go to 
kindergarten or school.
We can’t play with friends. What hurts 
most is we can’t go to the Gen 4 meeting, 
where we have so much fun.
Grownups tell us that we have to be careful, even 
if we wash our hands and put on masks, because 
this virus is invisible. It’s really scary.
But we Gen 4 believe that you, O God, will 
help us. Give strength and courage to the 
doctors and nurses who care for the sick.
Give wisdom to the people who are trying to 
stop the spread of the virus, so that they can 
find the solution as soon as possible.
And please help the sick! Make it possible 
for us to see our grandparents, parents and 
friends again, so that we can play and love one 
another.
We Gen 4 are praying hard. We throw the 
dice of love every day and send you many 
parcels full of love.
Dearest Father in Heaven, we ask you this in 
the name of Jesus.

Amen!


